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525 John Streat — Second Floor
Bridgeport, CT 06604

Ph: 203-336-5900

Fax: 203-336-1769
www.falrfleldtesting.com

October 29, 2014

O30/725 %
Attn: United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Subject: Change to Radiation Safety Officer and amending maximum amount of source material
License # 06-19279-01

Fairfield Testing Laboratory, License # 06-19279-01, is looking to update its Radiation Safety Officer,
RSO. The previous RSO on the application, Sebastlan Corblin, Is no longer employed at Fairfleld Testing
Laboratory. We would like to amend the license to make Dennlis Kieley our new RSQ. He has successfully
completed the training for the Fundamentals of Safety and Gage operation, for the use of nuclear
molsture/density equipment, through Q/C Resource. His certificate number is 13388 and will be provided with
this letter.

We would alsa like to amend our Materials License to Increase the total amount of Cesium 137 and
Americium 241 we may possess. Currently our Cesium 137 is at 100 milicuries and would llke to Increase this to
110 milicuries. Our Americium 241 is currently at 400 milicuries and we would like to increase thils to 550
milicuries. This will alow Fairfield Testing Laboratory to have more density gages and allow us to take on more
jobs.

Thank yo¢
Jamgs Quil -
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Training Course Certification
This is to certify that
Dennis Kieley

has successfully completed the RSO and Operator’'s course as required by the U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission and the Agreement States, in the Fundamentals of
Safety and Gauge operation, for the use of Nuclear Moisture / Density equipnient.
This course meets the requirements in NUREG 1556 Vol 1, Appendix D. It covered:

Atomic Physics 49 CFR Transportation Operation
Radiation Safety Risk Feld Applications
Dosa/Shielding Calculations Calibration
Accidents/Storage Maintenance

May 5, 2012 { s C—?‘J-}g*

Date Of Training : - Instructor - Philip C. Palilla



This is to acknowled ge the receipt of youapp!ication dated
JO "aZ ? /% , and to inform you that the initial processing which

includes an admmlstratwe revnew has been performed.

S OG-/9277-0/

There were no admmsstra’uve omissions. Your apphcataon was assigned to a
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional

omissions or require -additional information.

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card

. J ) . Co
A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable
Branch who will contact you separateiy if there is afee issue involved.

Your action has been assigned Mall Control Number 5{?502 0(3

When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number.
You may call us on (610) 337-5338, or 337-5260.

SinCerefy,

NRC FORM 532 (R))
Licensing Assistance Team Leader

" (6-96)



